
Committee Meeting Summary 

Meeting Held 14th December 2017 
 

Tony Wagstaff – Life Membership 

Congratulations to Tony Wagstaff who was presented with Life Membership. This followed 

nomination by a member, the subsequent determination by a subcommittee that all criteria 

had been met, and a unanimous vote by the committee to accept the nomination.  

2018 Program 

The 2018 Program booklets have been printed and are now available. The program has also 

been emailed to members with an email address, following a request. 

New Carpet 

The new carpet is on track for laying in January 2018. It will happen on a Monday (date yet 

to be confirmed). Only the morning session will be affected. 

Club Championship Events and Events where Player’s Entry Fees are Paid 

The Club holds the following championship events:  

• Club Pairs 

•  Club Restricted Pairs 

• Club Mixed Pairs (which is also qualifying for the State Mixed Pairs Final) 

• Club Teams 

To be eligible to win any of these events: 

1. Players must be financial members of the Newcastle Bridge Club 

2. Players must have played a minimum of six (6) sessions in the preceding twelve (12) 

months (excluding GNOT’s, Country Teams, State Open Pairs and Club Champion 

events). 

The Club will pay entry fees for players who qualify for: 

• Country Teams Regional Final 

• GNOT Regional Final 

• State Open Pairs Final 

All financial members of the Club may play in the qualifying events. However, entry fees will 

be paid only for those players who have played a minimum of six (6) sessions in the 

preceding twelve (12) months (excluding GNOT’s, Country Teams, State Open Pairs and Club 

Champion events) 

Next Committee Meeting 

The next meeting will be on Thursday 08 February (no meeting in January). 


